
Greetings College Members, 

For those of you who have already provided feedback, thank you. For those of you who 
haven’t and would like to provide feedback on key topics related to the new and revised 
Standards of Practice (SoP), the last day is Friday, August 30. 

 To provide anonymous feedback, please click the following 3 links to complete a short 
survey on each topic: 

1. Consent to Treatment (5 min) 

2. Establishing and Ending the Physician-Patient Relationship (5 min) 

3. Interdisciplinary Care and Delegation of Tasks (5 min) 

To provide feedback directly, please email consultation@cpsnl.ca. More information about 
the consultation, including a draft SoP, can be found on the College’s 
website: Consultations - CPSNL 

Thank you, 

The College of Physicians & Surgeons of Newfoundland and Labrador 

  

Please note - all College communication to its members will be by email. 
CPSNL members are professionally obligated to read all CPSNL 
communications. Click here to read past and present notices. 
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